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 Wayne Burgess, Project Manager - Development Assessment (Forster) 
 

150/16 RESOLVED (Turner) (as per recommendation) 
 
A. That a copy of the report to Council be forwarded to the Department of Planning and 

Environment for consideration in that Department's assessment of the modified 
application (MP-SSD-4966 MOD1) and that the Department be advised that Council 
considers that the Statement of Environmental effects has not provided adequate 
information in regards to Air Quality as outlined in the report. 

B. That the Department be advised that if the Rocky Hill Coal Project (MP-SSD-5156) is 
approved, the conditions as outlined in the report are necessary should the Department 
approve the modified application (MP-SSD-4966). 

 


